
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year’s season kicks off on Saturday 19th October 2019! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration Days 
For your convenience, we have three walk-in 

registration days, as well as online registrations. 

 

Saturday 14th September 10am-12noon 
Wednesday 18th September 6pm-8pm 

Saturday 21st September 10am-12noon 
 

Held at our cricket clubrooms at Redwood Park, 
Sturrocks Road, Redwood. 

(Cash, eftpos or online payments accepted) 

 
Register Online 

www.maristharewoodcricket.com 
 

You can Register Online at anytime from 1st 

September 2019. Go to the Registration Page 

on the Website & fill in the online form. 
 

ALL Junior Registrations CLOSE  
Wednesday 25th September 2019 

Junior Section AGM Date 
Our Junior Club AGM will be held on 
Wednesday 28th August 2019 at 7pm. 

Whole Club AGM Date 
Our Club AGM will be held on 

Monday 2nd September 2019 at 7pm. 
 

Held at our Cricket Club Rooms. All 
parents/supporters of MHCC welcome - We are 

always looking for new committee members, please 
feel free to come along and see what it’s all about. 

 

Welcome to the 2019/2020 

Cricket Season with the 

Marist Harewood Cricket 

Club – JUNIORS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is Your Child Interested In 
Playing Cricket? 
 
We would love to see you at one of our registration 
days to provide you with some more information – or 
you can head to our website now & check it out. 
 
At Marist Harewood, we welcome all  
new junior players and cater  
for Ages 4-13 years old. 

Last year’s CJCA Age & 
Stage Rules apply this 
season for all junior 
cricket – making it more 
fun and enjoyable for all 
children to participate in 
Saturday Cricket and have 
a go! 
Check out our website or 
Facebook page – details 
below and check out the 
new grade rules and links 
to the Age & Stage 
information on the NZC 
Website. 

 

 
Marist Harewood Cricket Club (Junior Co-Convenors - Grant MacLennan & Kirsty Porter) 

 Email: mhjuniorcricket@gmail.com  *  Website: www.maristharewoodcricket.com 
Facebook Page: Marist Harewood Junior Cricket 

Especially for our younger 

players (from 4 yrs old) or if an 

older child isn’t quite ready to 

play Saturday cricket yet – then 

Superstar Cricket Academy is 

just right for you! 

 It’s held on a Friday evening from 5.30pm -

6.30pm (the whole family is welcome to come 

and watch) and it covers basic ball/bat skills in 

a fun, friendly environment. Check out our 

website – Junior page for all the information. 

http://www.maristharewoodcricket.com/
mailto:mhjuniorcricket@gmail.com
http://www.maristharewoodcricket.com/

